
BUDGET 2014 CONSULTATION

What are your priorities for the next provincial budget?

N OT I C E  O F  P U B L I C  H E A R I N G

SELECT STANDING COMMITTEE ON  
FINANCE AND GOVERNMENT SERVICES

Chair: Dan Ashton, MLA (Penticton)
Deputy Chair: Mike Farnworth, MLA (Port Coquitlam)

The all-party Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Services is inviting submissions on 
the Budget 2014 Consultation Paper, prepared by the Minister of Finance.

The Committee is holding a public hearing in Trail on October 1, 2013 from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm at 
the Columbia Room, Best Western Plus, 1001 Rossland Ave. To register, please contact the 
Parliamentary Committees Office.

British Columbians can participate by attending a public hearing, answering an on-line survey, making a 
written submission, or sending the Committee a video or audio file. The consultation process concludes  
Wednesday, October 16, 2013.

For more information, please visit our website at: www.leg.bc.ca/cmt/finance

or contact:  �Parliamentary Committees Office, Room 224,  
Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC V8V 1X4;  
tel: 250.356.2933, or toll-free in BC: 1.877.428.8337;  
fax: 250.356.8172; e-mail: FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca

Susan Sourial, Committee Clerk


